
RECENT STATE OF FLORIDA GOVERNMENT ACTIONS 
 

 

Alcoholic Beverage License | Executive Order 20-210 | The Governor took action to delay the 

existing renewal deadline through December 31, 2020 for the holder of any license, permit, 

registration, or certificate issued by the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 

Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, for the purposes of engaging in the manufacturing, 

sale, or distribution of alcoholic beverages in the State of Florida. 

 

  

https://www.flgov.com/wp-content/uploads/orders/2020/EO_20-210.pdf



